
Students First: Raising Standards and Transforming Lives

Year 6 Open Evening
Tuesday 28 September 2021

We would like to welcome students and their families to the Y6 Open Evening 
at Outwood Grange Academy. There will be 3 presentations in the Auditorium: 
5:15pm, 6:00pm and 6:45pm, lasting approximately 30 minutes. Parents/carers 
only need to attend one presentation. A tour of the Academy will be provided by 
Student Ambassadors. If you plan to attend the final presentation, please embark 
on the tour beforehand. The Academy will open at 5:00pm and close at 7:45pm.

Our Academy vision is ‘Students First’ which means we put 
our students at the heart of everything we do and focus on 
raising standards and transforming lives.


